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I am totally against the sale of LA BCBS to Elevance Health, a "Not for Profit Company" to a "For Profit 
Company". I do not see how this could possibly benefit the policy holders of Louisiana. My family has had 
LA BCBS for many years. It has always paid well and in a timely manner. We DO NOT want this service 
jeopardized. From our research Elevance Health has had several lawsuits filed against their company in 
other states. It seems like the BCBS Board of Directors may be only ones to benefit from this sale while the 
policy holders possibly take a loss. 
 


